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Press Release 
East Cleveland Public Library welcomes East Cleveland Neighborhood Center 

East Cleveland, OH, September 29, 2015:  East Cleveland Public Library is proud to announce that it 
will be housing the East Cleveland Neighborhood Center’s Administrative Offices beginning on October 1, 2015. 

Prior to this relocation, the Administrative Offices of the East Cleveland Neighborhood Center were located 
in Cleveland Heights. By moving into the East Cleveland Public Library, administrators with the East Cleveland 
Neighborhood Center will be able to strengthen their connections with East Cleveland community members. 

East Cleveland Public Library’s Executive Director, Sheba Marcus-Bey sums up her feelings on the 
relocation by saying, “I’m happy that the Neighborhood Center can come back to the East Cleveland 
Community.” 

The space provided by the East Cleveland Public Library can accommodate up to four employees, who will 
be able to accommodate their clients in both their office space as well as public meeting rooms available at the 
East Cleveland Public Library. 

As a part of their transition back to East Cleveland, the East Cleveland Neighborhood Center will be hosting 
their annual Shoes and Clothes for Kids giveaway at East Cleveland Public Library on Monday, October 5. 
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